AGL Gloucester Gas Project community update.

Removing flowback water from the Waukivory Pilot site.

AGL has resumed transporting flowback water from our Waukivory Pilot site having engaged
Toxfree, one of Australia’s major waste management service providers, to transport, treat and
lawfully dispose of this water at their licensed facility north of Brisbane.

We expect that it will take around three months to remove and treat this flowback water.
During this time we will continue to work to minimise any disruption from truck movements and
other activities as we resume our operations.

This arrangement means that the Tiedmans East dam at our Tiedmans property
currently will not be used to store flowback water.

AGL is now resuming operations at Waukivory as part of the Gloucester Gas Project.

If you have any questions about the removal, treatment and disposal of water from Waukivory,
or about the Gloucester Gas Project, please contact our Community Relations Manager, Karyn

Looby, on klooby@agl.com.au or 1300 799 716. Energyin N
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